CHI YUN SCHOOL

2021-2022

Arrangements for non-academic extracurricular activities

6th May, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our school resumed half-day face-to-face classes in stages after the Easter holiday and fully resumed face-to-face classes on May 3, 2022. Students who have completed two doses of the vaccine for more than 14 days, they can participate in non-academic activities outside the classroom according to the guidelines announced by the Education Bureau. Non-academic activities held by the school in the afternoon include Physical Education, Music, Multisensory activity, Visual Arts and Library/ Technology etc.

If you have any further enquiries, please contact the class teacher at 2386 2010.

Chung Lai Kuen

Principal, Chi Yun School